
FAU-Meeting

Date: 20.september 2023

Location: Kampen Barnehage

Present at meeting: Hagit Yakira, Anette Grünbaum, Wojciech Jacek Paluch &

Malene Levang

Referent: Malene Levang

Choosing Leader & Second Leader
- Hagit was chosen to be the leader (leder)

- Anette was chosen to be the second leader (vara leder)

- Malene was chosen to be the referent and treasurer (kasserer)

Initial issues/questions raised
- Parents wanting more consistent and frequent information across all groups

(avdelinger). Suggestions: Weekly updates on email from each group with

photos from the past week and information on what the children are

learning/focusing on, etc. Parents also wish to have more consistency in

getting information about their child’s day from a member of staff at pick-up

without having to “nag” on the staff.

- Questions raised about the food being served. Suggestions: changing the

butter to a healthier one. Serving healthier food on the hot meal day.

Christmas Social Party
- The children from Hertervigtunet and Kampen barnehage have in the past

had the party together, but some children have been upset when they had to

go to a different barnehage. Suggestions this year is that Hertervigtunet and

Kampen have separate Christmas parties.

- The parties will be discussed further on the next meeting.



Facebook group for parents
- There is a private Facebook group for the parents of Kampen barnehage

called “Kampen Barnehage Stavanger (foreldregruppe)”. It would be easier to

give out information from FAU in this group if everyone could join it.

- Join via this link:

https://m.facebook.com/groups/4605641682877003/?ref=share

- Should Hertervigtunet barnehage create a similar group?

https://m.facebook.com/groups/4605641682877003/?ref=share

